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Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 

 

 

Many parents expressed concern regarding the safety of the temporary portables 

placed on campus while the replacement building for Building 12 is being constructed.  

The Superintendent committed to review additional measures to address these 

concerns and allay parent and student fears.  Staff reviewed, with the Chief Fire Official, 

opportunities to install additional fencing around the portables.  However, the initial 

assessment suggests this is not feasible due to emergency egress concerns.  Another 

option explored was the placement of an additional dedicated School Resource Deputy 

to be positioned at the portable area on campus while school is in session. 

 

This Agreement is being recommended for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year. 

 


